From: Hairston, Leslie 
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 1:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Tour of BMW golf tournament

Dear Steve,

On Saturday, September 16, 2017, I took a tour of the golf course tour with constituents' and the 5th Ward golf advisory committee.  I was there to look at the impact on the surrounding community and issues around transportation, construction and vending opportunities at such an event.

---
Leslie A. Hairston
Fifth Ward Alderman
